
 

 

Frankston City Council has appointed Ramsay Civil Pty Ltd to undertake 

construction of the new 149 space car park at Carrum Downs Recreation 

Reserve as well as upgrades along Wedge Road to improve access and 

safety for local residents and visitors to the reserve.  

Car park construction is nearing completion and is expected to be open to 

the public by 20th April. Some works will be continuing in the reserve as part 

of the new public toilet construction near the play space. 

 

Upcoming works along Wedge Road:  

 Construction of new roundabout at the Herbert Road / Wedge Road 

intersection including reserve entrance upgrades 

 New raised asphalt pedestrian crossing near the Cadles Road 

roundabout 

 Stormwater drainage upgrades including kerb and channel 

construction 

 New street signage and line marking  

 

Timing: 

Works are planned to take place between 29 April 2024 and 24 June 2024 

(subject to weather conditions) and will be undertaken between 7am and 

4pm, weekdays. There will be four (4) night shifts in the final two weeks of 

the works program to perform the final asphalting along Wedge Road and a 

small section of Herbert Road. This is to avoid the need for any road 

closures during the day time.  
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Disruption during works: 

The construction works will require the closure of one lane of Wedge Road 

at a time and detours may be in place whilst works are undertaken on the 

new roundabout at Herbert Road. This will cause some delays along Wedge 

Road during this period and alternate routes around the area are 

recommended where possible to reduce travel times and impacts. 

Traffic management will be in place to safely direct traffic and to allow 

access to properties. Properties will be accessible at all times during 

construction, however some minor delays may be experienced.  

A moderate amount of noise can be expected during construction whilst 

machinery is being operated.  

Every effort will be made to reduce disruptions as much as possible but we 

suggest planning ahead to allow extra travel time. 

 

Access to Carrum Downs Recreation Reserve  

During construction, all vehicular access to the reserve will only be via 

Cadles Road. The entrance to the reserve at Herbert Road will be 

closed.  

Pedestrian access along Wedge Road and to the Carrum Downs Recreation 

Reserve will be altered during construction works. Please follow pedestrian 

signage. 

 

How will the community benefit from this project? 

 Increased road safety along Wedge Road for drivers and pedestrians. 

 Enhanced pedestrian and vehicular access to the Carrum Downs 

Recreation Reserve and its facilities. 

 149 new car parking spaces at the Carrum Downs Recreation 

Reserve to cater for busy periods. 

The $2.35M project is funded by the Australian Government through the 

Local Roads and Community Infrastructure Fund in partnership with Council.  



 

 

For further information on this project, please visit Council’s 

website or scan the QR code provided. 

Please contact Frankston City Council for any enquiries relating 

to this project.   

Phone: 1300 322 322  

Email: CapWorks@frankston.vic.gov.au  

 

 

Location of works 

Wedge Road, Carrum Downs between Cadles Road and the Carrum Downs 

CFA and northern end of Herbert Road.  
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